
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Council Enterprises Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Executive Officer 
 
REFERENCE: A303 
 
DATE: 18 April 2005 
 
SUBJECT: Executive Officer’s Report 
 
 

 
 
 
AIRPORT MAINTENANCE CONTRACT 
 
MWH (New Zealand) Ltd are progressing with this and the three year contract should 
be released for tender in May 2005. 
 
 
FINANCIAL STATUS 
 
The financial report to March 2005 is attached.  The Subcommittee will notice that 
rentals income is down from what is reported in the February financials.  This is 
because the offset of the rates expense against the rental income in February was 
not completed when the February financial report was produced.  The offset has 
been done for March. 
 
 
NELSON DRAG RACING ASSOCIATION  
 
A request from Nelson Drag Racing Association (attached) has been received to 
make tentative bookings 2005/06.  The NDRA understand that final approval to hold 
the Drag Race Meetings will be subject to meeting all of Council’s criteria, conditions 
and agreements. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Council Enterprises Subcommittee approve the tentative bookings for 
Nelson Drag Racing Association for 2005/06, but reserve the right to cancel the 
bookings should the Nelson Drag Racing Association not meet all the criteria, 
conditions and agreements. 
 
 



H & J M JURKE – NOISE COMPLAINT 
 
A letter has been received from Mr and Mrs Jurke (attached) about aircraft noise.  A 
reply from the Environmental Health Officer, Mr David Lewis, is also attached.  This 
letter and report was sent to the Motueka Community Board who has made the 
following recommendation: 
 
Moved A C Fry/C R Satherley  
MK05/04/04 
 
THAT the letter from H and J M Jurke, along with the Environmental Health 
Officer’s report, be referred to the Council Enterprises Subcommittee for their 
information, but advise that the Motueka Community Board does not support 
the intent of the letter received  
CARRIED 
 
 
 
 
 
D Blake 
Executive Officer 
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Subcommittee/Reports/2005/RFN050504ces Report Executive Officer.doc 


